
TenMarks 

Practice on TenMarks for 
at least 30 minutes.  

Choose topics that you 
need to practice! 

 

Date: ___________ 

Parent Initials: _______  

Trash to  
Treasure 

Find at least 5 items that 
would normally be recycled 

or thrown away at your 
house.  Create!  Be crea-
tive!  Bring in your new-

found “treasure” to share.   

An Artistic Eye 
Create a piece of art.  It 
could be a drawing, paint-
ing, sculpture, song, dance, 
etc.  Share your art with 

the class. 

Research 
Conduct research and cre-

ate a Google Slide with 
the information you found.  
You can research any in-
terest you have: place to 
visit, animal, well-known 
person, historical event, 
etc.  Share with class. 

Summer Book 
Bucket List 

On our Google Classroom 
page, create a bucket list 
of books you hope to read 
this summer.  You should 

have at least ten books on 
your list.  Bonus points for 

including the author! 

Plan & Make 
Dinner 

Plan and make a dinner for 
your family.  Safety first!  

Ask an adult for help!   

 

Dinner:____________ 

Parent Initials: _______ 

Bake Sale 
 

Host a bake sale or lemon-
ade stand in your commu-
nity.   Donate the money 
you raise to a charity you 

care about! 

Charity: ___________ 

Date of Sale: ________ 

Fill  

A Bucket 
Write a card or a letter 
and mail it to a friend or 
family member.  If you 

need an envelope or stamp, 
ask Mrs, Deisler. 

Recipient:  _________ 

Date Written: _______ 

Game Night 
Plan a game night for your 
family.  Learn a new game, 
or play an old     favorite! 

 

Game: ____________ 

Parent Initials: _______ 

Random Act of 
Kindness 

Make someone’s day 
better: show them 

kindness! 

Kindness shown: 
_______________ 

_______________ 

Creative   
Writing 

Create a story or comic 
strip.  You choose the top-

ic.  If you need an idea, 
write about an       embar-

rassing moment!  Share 
the story on Google Class-

room. 

Get out and 
EXERCISE! 

Play outside for an hour.  
(Sitting outside doesn’t 

count) :-)  

 

Activity: ___________ 

Parent Initials: _______ 


